
From: Patricia Neptune 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 10:33 AM 

Subject: House Bill 3492 

 

I strongly support this piece of legislation.  I live almost 3 miles from the NW industrial area in 

Portland.  I have been awakened in the middle of the night by strong toxic fumes coming in the 

window in the summer.  Many times during the year, there is a strong smell of asphalt in the air 

in the morning when I go out to get the newspaper.  I live near the top of a hill in a completely 

wooded residential neighborhood next to Forest Park and nowhere close to any major 

transportation corridors. This toxic air can only be coming from the industrial area in NW 

Portland.  It is a disgrace that a state whose reputation as an environmental standout, attracting 

many tourists and new businesses every year, has allowed this situation to persist.  Please move 

this bill out of committee and let's get some legislation passed before Portland becomes known 

as the Gary, Indiana of the Northwest!  

 


